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St Just Miners’ Chapel Poetry Competition 
 

 

2nd July 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to invite you to take part in a poetry competition. The theme is ‘Cornish Mining’ and there are 

several ideas from which to choose, as suggested by St Just Miners’ Chapel. This links in brilliantly to our 

Cornish topics earlier in the year and our Christmas play, Tin!  

 

Poems need to be no longer than 12 lines and can be illustrated. Please read the attached for further 

information about how to get involved. 

 

When you have written/illustrated/performed and filmed your poem, please send it to secretary@st-

levan.cornwall.sch.uk by Saturday 18th July. We will then send a shortlist to the miners’ chapel for final judging. 

 

We look forward to reading your entries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jessica Ferguson 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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